
   

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM - 

YORKVILLE VILLAGE BOARD AND/OR  
YORKVILLE ROADS/PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Village 

Board and/or the Village’s Roads/Public Works Committee will conduct the 
Village of Yorkville’s annual road inspection, which will begin at 7:00 a.m., on 
Saturday, March 15, 2025, in the Union Grove Municipal Center parking lot, 
located at 925 15th Avenue, Union Grove. The Yorkville Village Board and/or 
the Village’s Roads/Public Works Committee will not take any formal action 
during this inspection. 

 
Dated March 3, 2025 
Janine Carls 
Clerk 


